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President’s Note
Greetings, Tulsa Area Prime Timers!

Welcome to Oklahoma summer. Be safe. Enjoy the sun Labor Day is coming.

The TAPT events for July we had a great turnout and all were happier for it. Thanks for your company. 

TAPT Friday July 7 breakfast.  11 members broke bread together.

We had Dine out at On The Border July 8.  15 members present. Had great visit. 

Jim got us to the movies to see Indiana Jones and the Dial of Destiny.   
5 members got to see Harrison Ford. 

We had lunch bunch on July 21. Went to Jason's Deli.  9 members had time to visit.

We did have Game Night on July 22 with 4 players. Need more players.

An invite to our newer members come out to our events. You will enjoy it.

See you at our next meeting on August 8. The The Equality Center is our meeting place.

Thanks to our new member who joined at our monthly meeting. This makes 43 PrimeTimers.

Hug a Prime Timer today! 
“Be seriously cheerful and cheerfully serious”  Isaac Watts
Love, John Madigan 

Retirement Planning From Ben Landis
If you had purchased $1,000.00 of Nortel stock one year ago, it would now be worth 
$49.00. With Enron, you would have had $16.50 left of the original $1,000.00.
With WorldCom, you would have had less than $5.00 left.
If you had purchased $1,000 of Delta Air Lines stock, you would have $49.00 left.
But, if you had purchased $1,000.00 worth of wine one year ago, drunk all the wine, 
then turned in the bottles for the recycling REFUND, you would have had $214.00.
Based on the above, the best current investment advice is to drink heavily and recycle.
Let people you care about know this and tell them to start now! I am passing this 
information on as a public service. There is no need to thank me.

Happy Birthday!
John Cannon    August 12
Rob Hill             August 10
Butch Giabbai   August 30
Bob Blum     August 26



Want to Make a Difference?
TAPT members , we are approaching our 30th anniversary as a club.
What a mile stone for you and Tulsa. We are gay and proud. We may be seniors but have the 
stamina to out last the naysayers.
Let's put September 2023 on the map. We need a space for all of us to celebrate. We got do what
PrimeTimers do best eat. But what.
The comradery of getting together will come form each other.
Give it some thought. We earned the fun.
Thanks President John M.

TULSA AREA PRIME TIMERS MONTHLY MEETING July11 2023

The meeting was called to order by President John Madigan at 7:05p.m

The mission statement was read

7 members were present. With two guests

The minutes of the June 2023 meeting were read by the Norman Henley. Bob Rice moved to 
accept the minutes as read, Jim MacCatain seconded. Motion passed.

Treasurer report  for May 2023 was read by Jim MacCatain . Chuck Cagle moved to accept the 
report as read, Bob Rice seconded. Motion passed.

John Madigan made the activities report for August 2023. Bob Rice moved to accept the report 
as read, Warren Duvall seconded. Motion passed.

Old business: Photo roster was brought to the members present. Editor invited the members 
who had not submitted a photo you can do at any time.

New business: It was reported that Steven Dubois has the website for June updated. 

TAPT Board elections will be done at the August monthly meeting. All Board members are up for
renewal.

The committee setup for TAPT board elections gave its report by Bob Blum. 

The committee stated the members will stand for election are President John Madigan, Vice 
President Chuck Cagle, Secretary Norman Henley, Treasurer Jim MacCatain, Members at Large
Bob Blum and Jeff Nguyen. 

The birthday boys for this month are: Steven Harper, John Butler, Hai Kixmiller

There was no suggestions or bright ideas. 

Refreshments were provided by Norman Henley.

Warren Duvall will provide refreshments on August 8 2023.

Chuck Cagle moved for adjournment. Second by David Dowland. Motion carried.

Meeting adjourned at 7:48pm. 

Secretary Norman Henley 



PrimeTimers at the movie. 

Gifts
Support, inspiration and comfort
Are gifts one can give from the heart.
Encouraging words and connections
Are blessings to share, as a start.
A gift need not be a treasure boxed up
And tied with a satiny bow.
Guided by love, dig down in your soul
To give of yourself with a glow.
Kindness creates a heart-to-heart bond.
Words convey comfort and peace.
Don't limit the blessings you have and can 
share...
Exchange of such gifts will not cease.
Be generous, helpful, considerate, fair -
These are gifts given to share!
Abiding in consciousness of divine love,
Each treasure we give shows we care.

Ruthmarie Brooks Silver

I Owen Them All
I'm sure I own the hilltops
And the lovely sky of blue,
The rambling little streamlet,
And I own the mountains too;
The rain that falls in April
And the golden sun that shines,
The gentle breeze of Autumn
As it whispers through the pines.
I claim a part of Nature,
Flowers that bloom along the lane,
Every star within the heavens,
Every field of golden grain -
The country path I treasure,
Little birds that dare to sing,
The butterflies of Summer
As I meet each new tomorrow,
I find happiness untold
In every shining raindrop
And the sun if brightest gold...
The storms – the clouds – the rainbow,
All the liveliness of Fall;
I am beyond all measure,
Just because I own them all

Garnett Ann Shultz



Above is the QR code for Tulsa Area PrimeTimers
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Service Service DirectoryDirectory

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS
ABOVE!!!!

You may be asking yourself, “Who can 
become a sponsor and how I would 
Do that?”  A sponsor is one who 
submits their business card or 
advertisement (2” X 2 1/2”) along with 
a $50.00 donation to TAPT a year.  
Their card would appear each month in
our newsletter and on our website. If 
you are interested in becoming a 
sponsor or would like more 
information, please contact Jim Houk 
at 7153 NW 16th Street, Bethany, OK 
73008, phone: (405) 603-8997 or email: 
Jimhouk@cox.net. 



A TAPT August 2023
Sunday       Monday          Tuesday         Wednesday   Thursday      Friday             Saturday

1 2 3 4

Breakfast 
at Apple 
Barrel 
time 9:30am

5

6 7 8

TAPT 
monthly 
meeting
at Equality 
Center
621 E. 4th 
Street, Tulsa, 
OK.
time 7pm

9 10
TAPT Dine 
Out
at Oliveto 
Italian Bistro 
8922 S 
Memorial 
time 6pm

11 12

13 14 15

TAPT Movie
night
at venue 
picked
time set

16 17 18
TAPT Lunch
bunch
at   Savoy 
6033 S 
Sheridan 
time 1pm

19
Game Night
at John 
Madigan
time 7pm

20 21 22 23 24 25 26

27 28 29 30 31



Can Do's for August 2023
Sunday       Monday          Tuesday         Wednesday   Thursday      Friday             Saturday

1
OKEQ 
Seniors 
at The 
Equality 
Center
time 10am 
free

2 3
Art Gallery
At Equality 
Center
time 6pm  
free

4 5

6 7 8

OKEQ 
Seniors 
at The 
Equality 
Center
time 10am 
free

9 10 11 12

13 14 15

OKEQ 
Seniors 
at The 
Equality 
Center
time 10am 
free

16 17

Rainbow 
Room 'Jane”
The Center
Time 
7:30pm 

18
 

19

20 21 22

OKEQ 
Seniors 
at The 
Equality 
Center
time 10am 
free

23 24 25 26

27

 

28 29
OKEQ 
Seniors 
at The 
Equality 
Center
time 10am 
free

30 31



TAPT GROUP EVENT  

PrimeTimers enjoying food and company

TULSA AREA PRIME TIMERS
P.O. Box 4260

Tulsa OK 74159-0260

Information: (918) 592-0088 or e-mail at stevendubois@cox.net
TAPT e-mail contact at  tulsaprime@gmail.com
TAPT Website:   www.tulsaareaprimetimers.com
READ Worldwide Prime Times ONLINE AT WWW.PRIMETIMERSWW.ORG

TAPT’S BOARD OF DIRECTORS 2019-2021

President                 John Madigan       Secretary                Norman Henley
Vice President        Chuck Cagle Member-at-Large   Bob Blum
Treasurer                Bob Glahn     Member-at-Large   Jeff Nguyen

                                    Appointed Positions

Activities      John Madigan Membership          John Madigan
News Editor  John Madigan          Webmaster-Liaison Steven Dubois

Prime News is published monthly

mailto:stevendubois@cox.net
http://WWW.PRIMETIMERSWW.ORG/
http://www.tulsaareaprimetimers.com/
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